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JACOB HARMAN, MAYOR 
 

May 17, 2024 
 
 
Dear Neighbors: 
 
This month’s meeting of the Board of Trustees will occur on Monday, May 20, 2024, at 7:15 
p.m. at Village Hall. As you know, these monthly meetings are intended to discuss Village 
business and address matters which come to the Board’s attention. We welcome any suggestions 
or comments residents may have and encourage participation in the monthly meetings so that 
we can make sure Woodsburgh continues to be a great place to live. 
 
Traffic rules enforcement. We have previously communicated concerns about traffic violations 
in our village. Lack of adherence to the Village traffic ordinances is not only inconsiderate, but 
dangerous to residents and pedestrians. Some of you may have noticed an increased presence 
of patrol cars around the area.  Together with Police Commissioner, Andrew Lauer, we have been 
in communication with the 4th Precinct, and they indicated they will enhance their patrols and 
enforcement within the Village. We appreciate and request that residents please adhere to the 
traffic rules…. It’s for the safety of our residents. 
 
Road Program update. PSEG is starting an upgrade project that is expected to last for about 
two weeks.  The Village will send out notification of which roads will be affected as the project 
moves forward.   As part of our Village enhancement road program, the Village will be installing 
curbing improvements in areas that are part of our road paving program.  Paving of our roads 
will commence after the curbing is completed.  Thank you for your patience during this time.  
 
 
VOTE. Be sure to vote at the upcoming Village election, Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at the Keystone 
Yacht Club between the hours of 12 Noon and 9:00 p.m. We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
     Very truly yours, 
     Jake Harman 
     Mayor 

 
 
 


